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Advisory Council on the Environment 
Comments on Energy Efficiency (Labelling of Products) Bill 

 
 
The Advisory Council on the Environment fully supported the proposed 
Mandatory Energy Efficiency Labelling Scheme and would like to see the first 
phase to be implemented as soon as possible with a view to implementing the 
scheme for a wider scope of products.  The Council considered that the 
scheme could increase public awareness on the importance of using 
energy-efficient products and would like to see more educational programmes 
on the promotion of efficient use and conservation of energy. 
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